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From: Mendoza, Lupita@DOT <Lupita.Mendoza@dot.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 10:55 AM
To: OPR State Clearinghouse
Cc: Mendibles, Lorena@DOT
Subject: SCH #2014091013

Good morning,   

I have reviewed the above stated project for the Garlic Company and have concluded Caltrans has "No 
Comment." 

Thank you,  
Lupita Mendoza  
Transportation Planner 
California Department of Transportation 
1352 West Olive Avenue 
Fresno, CA 93778 
(559) 488-4260
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